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Topics in this Alpha Omega curriculum 
include day, night, land, water, plants, animals, and people. Three 
lessons and tests are included. 
--- 
Does your first grader know where day and night came from? Or how the 
land and seas came to be? Do you want to teach him about God's 
creation—but not sure how? Alpha Omega Publications has the perfect 
solution—the LIFEPAC 1st Grade Bible Unit 1 Worktext! Made especially 
for your young learner, this colorful, step-by-step worktext includes 
fun coloring activities, along with bright, engaging illustrations to 
capture your student's attention. This first, in a series of ten first 
grade Bible worktexts, teaches basic Christian values with solid 
Scripture-based content. Topics in this Alpha Omega curriculum include 
heaven, day and night, earth, land and sea, plants and animals, 
people, and more! 
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Topics in this Alpha Omega curriculum include trusting, praising, and more. Three lessons 
and tests are included. 
--- 
Does your first grader know how much God loves him? Do you want to 
teach him why God loves him, and how he should love God in return? 
Then Alpha Omega Publications has just what you need—the LIFEPAC 1st 
Grade Bible Unit 2 Worktext! This full-color, step-by-step worktext 
will help you teach basic Christian values with solid Scripture-based 
content. Fun learning activities, vibrant illustrations, and basic 
writing skill exercises are all included in this worktext to create an 
integrated learning experience. This second in a series of ten first 
grade Bible worktexts covers topics like the stories of Joseph and 
David as children, how God loves children today, and how children 
should love God. 
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Topics in this Alpha Omega curriculum include meditating, talking to God anytime, and more. 
Three lessons and tests are included. 
----- 
Does your first grader know what prayer is and how to pray? Do you 
want to teach him how to talk to God—but not sure how? Alpha Omega 
Publications has the perfect answer for you—the LIFEPAC 1st Grade 
Bible Unit 3 Worktext! This brightly illustrated, step-by-step 
worktext teaches the basics of this fundamental Christian act with 
solid Scripture-based content. Fun, hands-on drawing activities, 
easy-to-follow exercises, and simple writing practices are all 
included in this valuable worktext. This third, in a series of ten, 
first grade Bible worktexts covers and explains topics like asking God 
for help, thanking God, learning the Lord’s Prayer, listening to God, 
praying anytime of the day, and much more! 
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Topics in this Alpha Omega curriculum include loving God, loving others, and loving yourself. 
Three lessons and tests are included. 
----- 
Do you want to teach your first grader that God wants him to be good? 
Do you want to explain to your child that loving and being kind makes 
God happy? Alpha Omega Publications has just what you need—the LIFEPAC 
1st Grade Bible Unit 4 Worktext! This colorful, step-by-step worktext 
helps teach the foundational Christian value of goodness with solid, 
Scripture-based content. Easy-to-follow lessons, hands-on drawing 
exercises, and basic writing practice are all included. This fourth, 
in a series of ten, first grade Bible worktexts covers and explains 
topics like loving God, showing others love, loving yourself, and 
more! 
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Topics in this Alpha Omega curriculum include men, women, and children of the Old Testament. 
Three lessons and tests are included. 
--- 
Want to teach your first grader classic Bible stories from the Old 
Testament? Do you want your child to study Bible characters—but you're 
looking for an age-appropriate workbook to use? Alpha Omega 



Publications has the perfect solution for you—the LIFEPAC 1st Grade 
Bible Unit 5 Worktext! This colorful, step-by-step worktext helps 
teach traditional Christian Bible stories, complete with solid 
Scripture-based content. This best-selling, homeschool curriculum 
worktext includes brightly illustrated lessons, hands-on drawing 
exercises, and simple word writing practice. This fifth in a series of 
ten first grade Bible worktexts includes stories about Joshua, Jonah, 
Ruth, Esther, and more! In addition, stories about Isaac, Moses, and 
David as children are also included. 
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Topics in this Alpha Omega curriculum include God's promise, God's promise kept, and God's 
promised One. Three lessons and tests are included. 
----- 
Does your first grader know about Adam and Eve or Mary and Joseph? 
Does he understand how baby Jesus came to earth to save men? If not, 
now you can teach him about God's wonderful plan of salvation! How? 
Just use the LIFEPAC 1st Grade Bible Unit 6 Worktext from Alpha Omega 
Publications! This colorful, easy-to-follow worktext helps teach and 
explain God's promises to mankind with simple, Scripture-based 
lessons. Vibrantly illustrated lessons, along with fun drawing and 
coloring exercises related to subject material are all included to 
keep your young learner's interest! This sixth in a series of ten 
first grade Bible worktexts includes stories about God's promises to 
Adam, Eve, Abraham, Isaiah, Zacharias, Mary, Joseph, and Jesus! 
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Topics in this Alpha Omega curriculum include Jesus' teachings, Jesus' healings, and salvation. 
Three lessons and tests are included. 
----- 
Does your first grader know that Jesus is his Savior? And does he know 
about the amazing miracles Jesus performed in the Bible? Want to teach 
him about these biblical truths, but not sure how to explain them? 
Don't worry. Alpha Omega Publications has the perfect answer—the 
LIFEPAC 1st Grade Bible Unit 7 Worktext! Made especially for your 
young learner, this full-color, step-by-step worktext includes fun, 
coloring activities, along with bright, engaging pictures which 



illustrate lesson content. This seventh, in a series of ten, first 
grade Bible worktexts helps teach and explain God's wondrous acts of 
teaching, healing, and salvation on earth. Topics include Jesus 
healing of the crippled man, the blind man, and the deaf man. Also 
included are lessons on Jesus' death, resurrection, and return! 
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Topics in this Alpha Omega curriculum include missionaries in the 
Bible, missionaries today, and children missionaries. Three lessons 
and tests are included. 
----- 
Want to teach your young first grader that he can be a missionary for 
God—but not sure how? Don't worry. Alpha Omega Publications has the 
perfect solution for you—the LIFEPAC 1st Grade Bible Unit 8 Worktext! 
Made especially for your young student, this colorful, appealing 
worktext includes step-by-step lessons, along with bright, engaging 
pictures which illustrate lesson content. This eighth, in a series of 
ten, first Grade Bible worktexts helps you teach about missionaries 
and how they help God. Biblical missionaries studied include the woman 
at the well, Stephen the Martyr, and Paul. Plus, missionaries 
today—like pastors, doctors, and translators—are also included topics. 
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Topics in this Alpha Omega curriculum include men, women, and children of the New 
Testament. Three lessons and tests are included. 
----- 
Want to teach your first grader classic Bible stories from the New 
Testament? Do you want your child to study Bible characters—but you're 
looking for an age-appropriate workbook to use? Look no further. Alpha 
Omega Publications has the perfect solution for you—the LIFEPAC 1st 
Grade Bible Unit 9 Worktext! This colorful, easy-to-follow worktext 
helps teach traditional Bible stories, complete with solid 
Scripture-based content. This best-selling, Christian curriculum 
worktext includes appealingly illustrated lessons, fun drawing 
exercises, and simple word writing practice. This ninth, in a series 
of ten, first grade Bible worktexts includes stories about Zacchaeus, 
Paul, Peter, Elisabeth, Mary, Martha, and more! In addition, stories 



about children in the New Testament, like Jairus' little girl, are 
also included. 
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Topics in this Alpha Omega curriculum include God's World and 
creation, God's Word, and God's Son our Savior. Three lessons and 
tests are included. 
-------- 
It’s time to review all the Bible lessons your first grader has learned 
over the past year! Solidify Bible stories and Christian principles in 
your student's mind and successfully prepare him for second grade. How? 
Just use the LIFEPAC 1st Grade Bible Unit 10 Worktext from Alpha Omega 
Publications! This full-color, step-by-step worktext is made 
especially for your young learner—and includes a comprehensive review 
of all the Bible principles learned in Units 1-9. Complete with 
Scripture-based material, this tenth and final first grade math 
worktext completes the LIFEPAC 1st Grade Bible curriculum. Review 
topics include God's creation, God's love for His children, the Old 
and New Testament, missionaries, and God's Son, our Savior! 
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When it's time to instill biblical truth into the heart of your second 
grader, where will you turn? LIFEPAC 2nd Grade Bible Unit 1 Worktext 
is a great place to start! Using lessons from the life of Daniel, this 
child-centered, consumable booklet, the first in a ten-part series, 
will impress upon your second grade student several important biblical 
concepts. Who wouldn't want their child to know and believe these 
truths—God created you, God loves you, and God helps you? Imagine the 
impact that these foundational spiritual truths will have on your 
young student's life! What could be more important? 
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Is there anything more important than teaching your children to know 
and love the Scriptures? Are you looking for a curriculum that will 
help you do just that? Why not try LIFEPAC 2nd Grade Bible Unit 2 
Worktext? Using lessons from the life of Moses, this child-friendly, 
consumable workbook, the second in a ten-part series, will impress 
upon your second grade student many important biblical truths. Your 
child will learn about Moses in Egypt, Moses in the desert, and how 
God and Moses talked to each other. Real-life application of these 
important biblical principles is encouraged throughout each lesson. 
Doesn't it sound great? 
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Train up a child in the way he should go, and when he is old, he will 
not depart from it. Are you looking for a curriculum that will help 
you train up your child? At Alpha Omega Publications we have just what 
you're looking for. The LIFEPAC 2nd Grade Bible Unit 3 Worktext is a 
child-friendly, consumable booklet which will impress upon your child 
two critical biblical concepts, God's character and God's relationship 
with His people. The third in a series of ten, this colorful booklet 
presents lessons on God's greatness, His faithfulness in keeping His 
promises, our responsibility to obey, and finally, God's desire to 
reward His people. Real-life application of these important biblical 
principles is encouraged throughout each lesson in this Alpha Omega 
curriculum. 
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II Timothy 3:16 reminds us—All scripture is given by inspiration of 
God, and is profitable for doctrine, for reproof, for correction, for 
instruction in righteousness. The LIFEPAC 2nd Grade Bible Unit 4 
Worktext focuses on the critical doctrine of inspiration. The fourth 
in a ten-part series, this colorful booklet presents lessons on 
several of the Bibles most prolific writers—Moses, Isaiah, Matthew, 
Mark, and Paul—as well how the translation of Scripture has made the 
Bible available to people all over the world. Is there anything more 
important than this? 
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When it's time to instill biblical truth in the heart of your second 
grader, where will you turn? The LIFEPAC 2nd Grade Bible Unit 5 
Worktext is a great place to start! Using lessons from the life of 
David, this child-centered, consumable booklet, the fifth in a 
ten-part series, will impress upon your second grade student the 
importance of living for God, just as David did. David's life—his days 
spent tending sheep, his sin, his relationships, and his love for 
God—will teach your child many relevant truths about life and about 
God's dealings with man. Imagine the impact of learning what it means 
to be a child after God's own heart! What could be more important? 
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Is there anything more important than teaching your children to know 
and understand who God is? Are you looking for a curriculum that will 
help you do just that? Why not try LIFEPAC 2nd Grade Bible Unit 6 
Worktext? Rich in biblical truth, this child-friendly, consumable 
workbook, the sixth in a ten-part series, will impress upon your 
second grade student many important biblical truths. Your child will 
learn about the omniscience of God, God's eternality, the character of 
God, God the Creator, and knowing God's will. Real-life application of 
these important biblical principles is encouraged throughout each 
lesson in this Alpha Omega curriculum. 
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Train up a child in the way he should go, and when he is old, he will 
not depart from it. Are you looking for a curriculum that will help 
you train up your child? The LIFEPAC 2nd Grade Bible Unit 7 Worktext 
from Alpha Omega Publications is a great place to start! Using lessons 
from the life of Joseph, this child-centered, consumable booklet, the 
seventh in a ten-part series, will impress upon your second grade 
student the importance of standing up for what's right, just as Joseph 
did. Joseph's life—as a child at home, the brothers who hated him, and 
his time in Egypt as both a slave and a ruler—will teach your child 
many relevant truths about living a life of obedience to God. Imagine 
the impact of learning to stand for truth just like Joseph did! 
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In a culture intent on tearing down the institution of the family, how 
will you instill a biblical view of family into your child's heart? 
What does the Bible really say about the family? The LIFEPAC 2nd Grade 
Bible Unit 8 Worktext focuses on this critical question. The eighth in 
a ten-part series, this colorful booklet presents lesson designed to 
help your child better understand what a family is and why God created 
them. Real life lessons—both good and bad—learned from Adam's family 
and Abraham's family help point children to the truth. 

 

209 

It's never too early to begin to instill a biblical world view in your 
children. Is there help for parents who long to do this? The LIFEPAC 
2nd Grade Bible Unit 9 Worktext is a great place to start! Using 
lessons created to teach children about God's dealings with the 
nations, this child-centered, consumable booklet, the ninth in a 
ten-part series, will impress upon your second grader several 
important biblical truths. Lessons learned from the story of the tower 
of Babel—the people of Babel and God's judgment at Babel—will teach 
your child many relevant truths about God's dealings with mankind. 
What could be more important for your child than learning that God is 
always involved in the lives of His people? 
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Is there anything more important than teaching your children to know 
and understand who God is? Are you looking for a curriculum that will 
instruct your child in how he can know God through His Word? Why not 
try LIFEPAC 2nd Grade Bible Unit 10 Worktext? Rich in biblical truth, 
this child-friendly, consumable workbook, the tenth in a ten-part 
series, will impress upon your second grade student many important 
biblical truths—concepts like God as our Father, the Word of God, life 
with God, and belonging to God. Real-life application of these 
important biblical principles is encouraged throughout each lesson in 
this Alpha Omega curriculum. 


